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Lucy Wyn-Griffiths

From: Greg Williamson 
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 2:44 PM
To: corporate
Subject: Re: Rezponing Application - RZ1157

To Mayor and Council, 
 
Tree removal with respect to the above noted rezoning application and development can be an acceptable 
outcome of progress if at least the following recommendations are considered. 
 
1) Trees should be removed at the onset of development to allow roads, services and right of ways only. 
Services should be within the right of ways. 
 
2)  No trees should be removed from any lots until purchased, and a development plan is presented. 
 
3) A strategic plan for green space retention and tree removal allowances needs to be implemented before any 
permits are granted whether for site prep or construction. 
 
This area of the resort needs to retain its beauty at all costs.  
 
Respectfully, 
Greg Williamson 
2037 Karen Cres 
Whistler, BC 
V8E 0A9 


